
Hutton Elementary ~ April 28, 2023

Principal's Message
Dear Hutton families,

Just a reminder, state testing at Hutton for grades
3-6 officially begins on Monday, May 1, 2023.
During this time, your support is greatly
appreciated. We ask that you make every attempt
to be sure your child is present and on time for
school on the days their class is testing, to ensure
they do not miss their testing sessions.
Additionally, it is important to support healthy
habits and make sure students are getting enough
sleep on the nights before testing and eating
healthy snacks during the school day. Sleep and
nutrition can have a significant impact on your
child’s ability to focus. Furthermore, if your child is
feeling anxious about testing, be reassuring and
positive about the state assessments. A little
encouragement can go a long way in helping
students walk into testing days feeling confident. 

LaTonya Simmons
Principal

Hutton Hawks Soar Together!

​Upcoming Events

May 1
5th/6th Drama Club

begins

May 1-22
SBAC Testing
Grades 3-6

May 12
Hawk Walk Fundraiser

Begins

May 22, 30 and
June 5

Hawk Walk Counting Days

May 19
Spring Fling

May 23
PTG Meeting

6:30 PM
Band/Strings Concert

7 PM

May 25
Grades 1/2 Concert

5:30 PM

May 29
Memorial Day

No School

https://www.facebook.com/HuttonElementarySchool


Our first Hutton Literacy Night was a huge success! Thank you to all who
joined us for the Wishtree book culmination and the fun activities.

Important School Information
 

Parking Info
For the safety of our
students and families
and staff, please
​DO NOT PARK IN NO
PARKING ZONES.

Thank you!

Earning Money for Hutton is
Easy!
 
How to Earn - Box Tops for Education

READY TO START EARNING FOR HUTTON? GET THE BOX
TOPS APP TODAY!

https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/how-to-earn
https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/how-to-earn
https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/get-the-app


 
It’s as easy as scanning your receipts!

District Updates
 

Coffee with SPS

Join SPS leaders for conversation over free coffee each month
at a different high school. No RSVP required. Click here for
more information.

Bowling for Kids

The Spokane Public Schools Foundation will host
Bowling for Kids on May 25 at North Bowl. Schools can
register teams now. Once you've registered your team,
pay via the link on the SPS Foundation site OR mail your
payment via inner school to Stephanie Splater, 2nd
Floor Admin Bldg. All teams must pay in advance to guarantee a spot for this awesome
event.

-Stephanie Splater

Our Amazing Students
 

Hawks of the Week
Congratulations to these classrooms
who earned the honor of hosting the
Hawks for their Hawk behavior in the

hallways and cafeteria!

https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/5888
https://www.spokaneschoolsfoundation.org/events/bowling-for-kids


Week of April 17th
Mrs. Griffith

Mrs. Ducharme

Week of April 24th
Mrs. Leyde
Mrs. Yahne

Congratulations to the following students who earned Citizen of the
Month for April! They exemplified Courage in their classroom.





Observa?on, planning and reflec?ng are
all happening here at Hutton. Our hallways
are lined with amazing work going on in
classrooms. These works were created as
part of our One School, One Book project
Wishtree by Katherine Applegate.

4th Grade Science students, Collin Gray,
Kohen Ellison and Kaleb Chesnut, are
reflec?ng on sunflower transplanta?on
and greenhouse construction.

 

Hutton Extra-Curricular Activities
 

The Green Club has learned so much about nature and ways to take



care of our Hutton Native Garden in such a short time. Thank you to
parents Toni Sharkey and Traci Bemis for helping our students find their

green thumbs!

Students in Girls on the Run not only run together but spend time
inspiring each other to build confidence through dynamic and interactive

lessons. Thank you, Mrs. Day and Mrs. Heaton, for coaching girls in
important life skills.

 

The PTG Scoop

Our next PTG meeting is May 23rd at 6:30 PM. All
meetings will be hybrid via zoom and in person (in the

Library). Here is the Zoom Link for virtual access for each
PTG meeting.

May 19th is the Annual Hutton Spring Fling
This is a super fun family event with bounce houses, face painting, music, popcorn and
the famous Hutton Cake Walk! Spring Fling will run from 6-8 PM on the Hutton field
and black top. Be sure to keep your eye out for more details as we get closer! 

This event needs volunteer support to make sure we have a safe and fun experience
for all. Please sign up here to volunteer for this event. Any questions? Contact us at
HuttonPTG@gmail.com. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85412339043?pwd=cVMxSldGOXp1a0M1cTl2TSs3SjYwQT09
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094AACA728A3FB6-spring
mailto:HuttonPTG@gmail.com


Follow Hutton PTG on Instagram!

https://instagram.com/huttonptg?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=


Follow Us on Facebook

​Did you know Hutton is on Facebook? Follow us here!



  
Thank You to Our Community Partners

We Appreciate You!

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admisssion, treatment, employment, or access to its

programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a

trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or

military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access

to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff

Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at

www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination
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